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Dear Customer

Supply Update - Flood Impacts

As a result of the devastating floods in South East Queensland and NSW, we are currently experiencing delays in 
the supply of our Dulux Powder Coatings products in these areas.

Thankfully our distribution centers have not been directly impacted by the flood waters, but we are experiencing
transport delays due to road closures and we expect the impact to our normal service levels to continue 
for the coming week. 

Whilst all of QLD and Northern NSW will be impacted by the floods in some form, we hope that all those in the 
affected areas are okay.  

We are here to support as best we can,  our QLD & NSW based Sales Teams are contactable by telephone or 
video conference and will be back on the road when the immediate dangers have passed.

Our expert Customer Service, Specification and Advice Teams are also available via telephone or LiveChat to help 
with your enquiries.

Please contact us if you have any concerns or feedback regarding deliveries or site access issues currently impacting 
your business.

We appreciate this situation is frustrating and rest assured we will continue to provide updates as the situation 
becomes clearer. We thank you for your support during this challenging time. 

Yours sincerely

Luke Mathers
National Sales Manager
Dulux Powder CoatingsLLuukkee MMaatthheerrss
National Sales Manager 
Dulux Powder Coatings

10th January 2022
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We wish to advise you of a general price increase on the Dulux Powder Coatings portfolio of products, effective 
March 1st, 2022. 

On average, prices will increase by 6.5%, however there will be some variability in the range of price movements 
by product and range. 

As a supplier, and as an industry, we continue to experience sharp and ongoing price volatility across our key 
manufacturing inputs – primarily driven by raw material supply constraints and increases to local and 
international transport costs.

These significant increases continued throughout the 2nd half of 2021, with the exceptionally strong demand in 
the local construction and manufacturing sectors continuing to challenge our regions supply chain. 

Throughout this volatile period, Dulux has remained focused on maintaining our high-quality product standards 
and delivering strong continuity of supply to the Australian market.

We continue to collaborate with our supply partners to manage these cost impacts; however, we can no longer 
fully absorb these costs without compromising product quality or supply consistency.

A price list will be available in mid-January which will clearly reflect updated product pricing specific to your 
business, please contact your Dulux Account Manager to request a copy.

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge your ongoing support and assure you that Dulux is committed 
to the long-term development of the Powder Coatings category in Australia.

Yours sincerely,

4th March 2022
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